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NPC File No.: 148139 

 

June 13, 2018 

 

Stéphanie Gélinas 

Kudlik Construction Ltd. 

1519 Federal Rd.  

Iqaluit, NU X0A 0H0 

 

Sent via email: sgelinas@kudlik.biz 

 

RE: Acknowledgement of the 2015, 2016 and 2017 Annual Reports for Kudlik 

Construction Ltd.’s “Asphalt Batch Plant” Project 

 
 

Dear Stéphanie Gélinas: 

 

Please be advised that the Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB or Board) received Kudlik 

Construction Ltd.’s 2015, 2016 and 2017 Annual Reports for the “Asphalt Batch Plant” project 

on June 12, 2018 as required pursuant to Monitoring and Reporting Requirement 2 of the 

Screening Decision Report, dated November 26, 2015.   

 

Monitoring and Reporting Requirement 2 states: 

 

2. The Proponent shall submit a comprehensive annual report by March 31st of each year 

of permitted activities.  The annual report must contain, but is not limited to, the 

following information: 

a. Details on any mitigation or monitoring activities undertaken relating to dust and noise; 

b. Any updates to the Asphalt Paving and Emissions Monitoring Plan, including: 

i. Details on inspections that occurred during the year;  

ii. A map and descriptions of the air quality testing undertaken and planned, 

specifically noting sample locations, results of tests, and comparison of results to 

required emissions standards; 

iii. Any strategies considered if actual air quality tests not meeting emissions standards; 

and 

iv. Any additional activities undertaken to meet the standards required by the Asphalt 

Paving Industry Emission Regulations. 

mailto:sgelinas@kudlik.biz


 

 

P.O. Box 1360 Cambridge Bay, NU  X0B 0C0          Phone:  (867) 983-4600     Fax:  (867) 983-2594 

Page 2 of 2 

c. A summary of any complaints or reporting of impacts by community members, 

particularly as relates to odor, noise, and dust; 

d. A summary of any community consultations undertaken the previous year and/or planned 

for the upcoming year; and 

e. Summary of any heritage sites encountered during project activities and any follow-up 

action or reporting required as a result. 

 

Upon review of your submission we have concluded that Kudlik Construction Ltd.’s 2015, 2016 

and 2017 Annual Reports for the “Asphalt Batch Plant” project contains the information as 

required above and that there are no deficiencies to note. 

 

All documents received and pertaining to this project proposal can be obtained from the NIRB’s 

online public registry at www.nirb.ca by using any of the following search criteria: 

 Project Name: Asphalt Batch Plant 

 NIRB File No.: 15XN046 

 Application No.: 124610 

 

If you have any questions or require further clarification, please contact the undersigned at (867) 

983-4622 or at motokiak@nirb.ca. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mia Otokiak 

Junior Technical Advisor  

Nunavut Impact Review Board 

 

cc: Karèn Kharatyan, Nunavut Water Board 

 Stephen Williamson Bathory, Qikiqtani Inuit Association  

 Salamonie Shoo, Qikiqtani Inuit Association  

 Joel Fortier, Qikiqtani Inuit Association  
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